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The step gauge is used to measure the height difference between lane panels going down the lane and also 
between the approach panels.  This is important to verify that as you go down the lane, each panel has the 
industry required step down to the next panel.  It will also ensure that you have not exceeded the industry 
specifications with too much step down or even worse, a step up to the next panel.  This tool is useful in 
checking for smooth steps from panel to panel on the approach in the slide and fill areas as well.  

Order the Lane Step Gauge using package number 52-860334-000.  The package includes a carrying case 
and the step gauge. 

	
Figure 1

If you have questions regarding the information contained in this Service Bulletin, please contact 
Brunswick Technical Support at 1-800-937-2695 or 231-725-4966, FAX 231-725-4667, or Email 
techsupport@brunbowl.com   Visit http://www.brunswickbowling.com/service-support/tech-support/ for 
electronic files of this and other Service Bulletins.
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